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DATE:
November 15, 2007
TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions



FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer
SUBJECT:
Revision of Section 401, Reclaimed Asphalt Pavement
As of this date, our unit is issuing a revised standard special provision, Revision of Section 401, Reclaimed Asphalt Pavement.  This revised standard special is 2 pages long and is dated November 15, 2007.  It replaces one of the same title dated October 19, 2006.

Effective immediately, this revised standard special provision should be used on projects with voids acceptance of hot mix asphalt, and on other projects as determined  by the Region Materials Engineer.  “Revisions under ad” are not required for projects that have already been advertised. 
This revision strikes language that requires the Contractor to revert to a virgin mix design if the RAP mix MQL falls below 65.  This change will allow RAP mixes to be treated as all virgin mixes are treated.

Those of you who keep books of Standard Special Provisions should replace the now obsolete version with this new one. A new Index of Standard Special Provisions dated November 15, 2007 is attached.
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